
Welcome Shiven, Bowen, Fateh, Bella and  
Hunter to the fantail  room, we look forward  
to spending more time with you! 
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The tamariki have really enjoyed  
riding the bikes, playing in the sandpit,  
climbing on the frames and experimenting with 
water play. This has helped the children with 
their gross motor skills and their social skills with 
group activities and games. It also allows 
them to explore the environment, develop 
muscle strength and coordination, and gain  
self-confidence. 

From the Fantail Teachers 
Steph, Lovitha and Amy 


